
The last few weeks in Rabbit Class have been very busy. 
Our topic for the term has been The Seaside and we have 
been sharing the text ‘Billy’s Bucket’ 

As part of our learning we found out about seaside holidays 
during The Victorian times. We learnt about the history of 
Clevedon Pier and were lucky enough to go on a visit and 
dress up in Victorian costumes. 

We have also all had a turn at designing our own buckets 
and brought these into school to share with our friends and 
teachers. We even had a go at making jelly buckets with 
blue jelly and sea creature sweets! 

Our end of term treat was a beach day. We all designed 
and made ice cream sundaes and had a great time     
outside with water, bubble guns and a visit from Punch 
and Judy. 

We have all worked very hard and are now ready for a 
good rest!!  

Happy holidays everyone.  


